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October 4, 1977

Mr. Howard W. Bremer, Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wi. 53705

Dear Howard:

As I recall you agreed to chair a SUPA committee
concerned with developing a suggested format for
agreements between universities and industry so that
confidentiality could be maintained on disclosures of
inventions or possible inventions. I would appreciate
some word as to how you are progressing.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond J. Woodrow
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